
 

 

This Week at the ASC 

 

12 - 16 February 2007 
  

NEWS 

With the end of the term, "This Week at the ASC" will be discontinued 

until April 11th (the week before the next term). Nonetheless we would like 

to encourage all members of the ASC to send us information concerning 

seminars and events during the semester break. These will then be included 

in a loose series of announcements. 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday, 15.02.07 

Fields and Strings 

16.15 h 

Room 348 / 349  

Theresienstr. 37 / III 

 

D. Waldram 
Imperial 

TBA 

 

 


